
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Show Racism the Red Card Day 2024 

 

On Friday 18th October, all children and staff are asked to wear red (no football 

shirts please) to help raise awareness for Show Racism the Red Card Day as 

part of Black History Month. Please do not buy anything new, use only what 

you already have. 

 

Show Racism the Red Card is an anti-racism educational charity that works to 

challenge racism through empowering role models within communities, 

organisations and sports in order to dismantle racism in society. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs C Oxborough 

Headteacher 


